
GIVE out generic info about you while online.  Do not 

give out specific info like your full name or address. 

 

 

UNDERSTAND meeting someone in person that you 

met online can be very dangerous.   

 

 

ACCEPTING friend requests from people you don’t  

know may not be safe. 

 

 

RECOGNIZE that what people are telling you about 

themselves online may not be true.   

 

 

DETERMINE to tell a parent if anyone makes you feel 

uncomfortable online. 
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While the popularity of social media continues to increase, it is 

important for you to remember to always be on GUARD. 

- Visit RenewHOPEintiative.com- 


